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St. Ambrose Advisor

Upcoming dates…
3/23 Mask situational begins
3/23 STUCO pizza day
4 /5  Spring concert

“Evening of Song”
April 2, 2022

Our St. Ambrose choir, the
Visitation choir, and a visiting
choir from Kansas City will
perform in our church at 7pm.
The Kansas City choir will also
lead the music at 5:00 Mass.

“Masks Situational” begins on
Wednesday.  If you and your

child choose to not wear masks
during the school day, please

make sure that he/she still has a
mask in his/her backpack just

in case!

PTO Bags Tournament
Saturday, April 9th

Berra Park
10:30 am check-in

Contact Kim Striller to
register 314-853-7810

kstriler@gmail.com

The 150 Club dinner is Saturday,
April 2.  It’s not too late to buy

your ticket!

From Mrs. Grellner…
I hope everybody had a restful and fun spring break!  The
weather was so nice!   The 2022-2023 school calendar is on Fast
Direct.  I cannot believe we are in the part of the school year
where we begin to plan for next year.  Please make sure your
registration is turned in.  We have had many potential students
tour our building for next year.

St. Ambrose Forever is hosting their annual mostaccioli dinner
on April 3. They are asking the students to presell dinner
tickets before the day of the event. If  we reach 500 sold before
the event, St. Ambrose Forever will have a cold treat for all the
students in school during the last week of classes!

Our fourth quarter virtue is kindness.  What a fabulous way to
wrap up our year of spreading JOY!  I look forward to watching
our staff and students live out the virtue of kindness for the
next 10 weeks…and beyond.

Our spring concert for grades Pre-K3, 1, 3, 5, 7, Show Choir
(Elective) and St. Ambrose Choir is April 5, in the gym.
Students should be in their classrooms by 6:45.  Please refer to
Ms. Wagner’s letter sent before spring break for details.

Here is the link for the St. Ambrose Forever scholarship
application.  I am so very grateful for the work this group does
to support our families.
file:///C:/Users/mgrellner/Downloads/Fillable%202022%20STAF
%20Scholarship%20App.pdf

The fourth quarter began yesterday.  As the weather gets nicer
and the days are longer, it becomes harder for the kids to stay
focused on their studies.  I encourage you to keep routine and
structure in your homes in the evenings.  Help them find a
good balance of homework and studying along with time
outside to play.  Please remember that a good night’s sleep is
also crucial to your children’s physical, emotional, and
academic growth.  End each night with a good book!
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